
 

 
 
 
 
 

District of 100 Mile House  
Centennial Park 

CAUTION - Notice of Burning 
 
In cooperation with BC Wildfire ground crews are planning to burn piles of woody debris 
east of Centennial Park and Bridge Creek Falls, beginning on March 5th, 2025.  Smoke 
may be visible from 100 Mile House and surrounding areas.   
 
Trail users are urged to avoid the area during active burning.   
 
For more information, please contact the District of 100 Mile House at: (250) 395-2434 
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